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THE FIRST COMMUNITY-WIDE OPEN HOUSE for 500 
At Gurdwara Sahib Sikh Temple

2301 Evergreen Avenue, West Sacramento
Friday, September 29, 2017 at 6pm

In order to build bridges of understanding and peace, your Sikh brothers and sisters 
invite you to experience their temple; learn about their faith tradition; and share a 
Langar – communal vegetarian meal at no charge. Learn more about the Gurdwara at:  
http://sikhtemple.org/.  

Temple Etiquette:  Shoes are removed; head coverings-provided for men, women-bring 
scarf or shawl; seating on floor for all [chair available if needed]; modest dress- long 
pants, long skirts. Carpool if possible. 
Space is limited, so please register early on-line at Spiritual Life Center’s website at: 
www.slcworld.org - see Sikh event.  One person can register up to 50 people from a 
church/org.  REGISTRATION  DEADLINE:  Sunday, September 24, 2017.

For questions or assistance with registration, contact Rachel Lyman, Interfaith 
Explorer, at rachel24@surewest.net or (916) 531-2905. 

Directions from Sacramento: Take I-80 West; exit Harbor Blvd; 1st light, turn RIGHT 
onto Evergreen; Sikh Temple is half a mile on the right. 
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